2003-04-24 IEEE L802.16-03/04

BRAN32_5d029

Chairman of ETSI Project Broadband Radio Access Networks
Bernd Friedrichs

Marconi Communications

EG-FW/RSE3

D-71522 Backnang

Germany

Tel: +49 7191 13 2448 / Fax : +49 7191 13 4325

Email: Bernd.Friedrichs@marconi.com

To: Claudio M. Stanziola, J.D.
Manager, Standards Licensing and Contracts
IEEE Standards Activities
C.Stanziola@IEEE.org

CC: Dr. Roger B. Marks
Chair, IEEE 802.16 Working Group
R.B.Marks@IEEE.org
Date: April 10, 2003

Dear Mr Stanziola,

Thank you for your letter from February 26", with regards to IEEE copyright permission for IEEE
Standard 802.16-2002 and IEEE Standard 802.16a-2003.

We would like to express our appreciation for your timely permission to allow ETSI BRAN to include
up to 10% of the aforementioned IEEE standards in the BRAN HIPERMAN standard, parts of which
we plan to publish in the July time-frame.

We are confident that the portion of the aforementioned IEEE standards similar or identical to that in the
HIPERMAN standard, not submitted to both our organisations by the same member companies
respectively employees of these companies, constitutes substantially less than the 10% you have
generously granted us.

We will ensure that proper acknowledgement for the excerpted portion is included in every published
part of the HIPERMAN standard.

Best regards,

Bernd Friedrichs
BRAN Chairman



